From: Dan kelly dkelly@somachlaw.com Subject: Re: Proposed BBID - DWR Exchange

Date: May 22, 2015 at 6:33 AM

To: Rick Gilmore r.gilmore@bbid.org Cc: Jerry Johns jjohnswater@gmail.com



I can talk today. I'll be in the car from around 8:30-9:15 and have a 9:30 meeting.

Dan

Sent from my iPad

On May 22, 2015, at 5:42 AM, Rick Gilmore <r.gilmore@bbid.org> wrote:

I am available anytime.

Rick Gilmore

On May 22, 2015, at 12:25 AM, Jerry Johns < ;johnswater@gmail.com> wrote:

Rick and Dan,

It would be good if we could have a call early Friday morning on the idea of pre-pumping some of BBID'S pre-1914 water right water and exchange that later with SWP water when you get curtailed. This would by you a few weeks at least. And buys us more to figure out what happens after that. That latter part is more dicey.

I talked to Laura and Bill today and they want to see if we can make this work. There are several operational issues we need to work through and I need to get USBR on board. So this is by no means a done deal but I have the go ahead to try to make this work.

I would like to talk to you-all about how this might be described and see if Dan could write up a proposal so we have something written from which to work. Ultimately we will need something we sign and this could be the start of that.

I am available all day tomorrow. Give me a call or set up a time when we can talk this through.

Progress, but a ways to go yet.

Jerry Johns (916) 995-9266